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           (202) 225-6155 
Hearing on MSCP Act (H.R. 2515)
Media Advisory:

Tuesday July 24, the Subcommittee on Water and Power will be holding a hearing on the Lower Colorado River Multi-Species Conservation Program (MSCP) Act (H.R. 2515) sponsored by U.S. Congressman Dean Heller at 10:00am – 12:00pm(EST).    
What: Hearing on the Lower Colorado River Multi-Species Conservation Program Act
When: Tuesday, July 24 at 10:00am-12:00pm 
Where: Longworth House Office Building Room 1334
This legislation would implement the Lower Colorado River Multi-Species Conservation Program which would establish an agreement with Arizona, California, and Nevada for water use from the Lower Colorado River that creates habitat for threatened and endangered species while allowing for the delivery of water and power to Lower Colorado River Basin communities.
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